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Carnival
(Cont. from Page 1)
Each cent of script

money sold will count
as one vote for which*-
ever candidate you are
voting for. The money
will be sold at the
carnival and by sell-
ers from the candi-
dates during the week.

Honor Roll
(Cont. from Page 1)
Beatrice Clark 10
Maxine Elliott 9
Buelah DeLapp 8

Freshmen
Norman Erie 11
Julia Hume 11.
Rodney Butts 11
Edna McKenzie 10
JoAnn Finch 9
Sally Purdy 9
Joyce Cole 8
Roberta Bright 8
Grace Evins 8

The Evergreen

TV iA  Sponsors 
Thanksgiving Dance
Thanksgiving Dance 

was given by the TVIA 
Thanksgiving night. 
The crowd was slow in 
getting there._____they

were so full (of tur
key) that it took a 
long time to wear off.

Various combina
tions furnished the 
music:

Duane Meuli, Trina 
Harvey, Melvin Hansman, 
Dorothy Johnson, and 
Everett Humphrey. The 
dance net profit was $6 0 .

City Cleans Streets 
Of Snow

During the first 
week of the snow storm 
there was a big rush 
in getting the streets 
of Eureka cleaned off. 
Because of too much 
snow the truck plows 
could not do very much 
so the city and county 
hired men and bull
dozers to plow out the 
town. There were four 
dozers altogether. 
These being owned by 
Jack Stevens, Russell 
Stroud, Walt Smith, 
and one county dozer. 
Jack Stevens and Walt 
Smith cleaned off main 
street.

Jteoeabsr 6, 19. A&:

Christmas. Tree 
Season Nears End
Christmas tree sea

son is coming to a 
close and everyone 
will agree that the 
work in the last two 
weeks was disagreeabla 
The storm came in the 
wrong part of the sea
son because there were 
many trees in the 
woods and in the yards 
that were not taken 
care of.

When the weather 
cleared there was 
close to two feet of 
snow and of course all 
the trees had to be 
dug out by hand. The 
snow interfered with 
hauling trees from the 
woods and from the 
yards into town to be 
shipped out in cars. 
Railroad cars were 
scarce but so far 
there has been 180 
cars of trees shipped 
from Eureka.
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BIG FORK

TW O  BIG N IG H TS  
DECEMBER 13 -  M

FPIDfiy DEC. 13 
Kids Night (9-

Starts 7 PM 
Ends II PM

» BALLOONS

* HORNS
•FISH POND
• HATS

ADMISSION FREE

{ BOTH IIIGHTS )
■ BINGO
•DARTS
•DICE GAME
•BASEBALL THROW
•REFRESHMENTS
• FISH POND
GOOD PRIIES

SRTURDRy DEC.R
Starts 8 PM 

Ends 2 AM
* FI V £ PIECE DANCE 

ORCHESTRA
•FLOOR SHOW BY 

LCHS STUDENTS
•KING CHOSEN

•DOOR PRIZE
ADMISSION TO 
CARNIVAt25* .DANCE 
AND FLOOR SHOW-60 <x


